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Wantage Community
Hospital — 18 June public
meeting postponed

Due to reasons outside of our control during this pre-
election period, the meeting scheduled for the
evening of Tuesday, 18 June to discuss our emerging
plans for additional future services that could come

to Wantage Community Hospital, including o s e, 0.0 ,0.85.8
refurbishment designs, has had to be postponed. @ §3' g"'i' 5:; .5‘5'. @

We are seeking a new date and venue for the meeting
to take place as early as possible in July after the
general election and will make this information
available as soon as it’s confirmed. In the meantime,
we are very sorry for any inconvenience this change
of date may have caused.
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For the latest updates please go to:
https://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/news/wantage-
community-hospital-update/

If it’s easier, just scan the QR code if you have a
smartphone to get to the same website page.
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